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Facility Information 

NAS Category: Equipment: Locations: Fac ID Code:

ALL RMLS MULTIPLE ALL

Event Information

Title: Peabody PM/Cert Master “Total Tasks” 

Problem: Changing Peabody PM/Cert Master “Total Tasks” field may cause an unintended consequence in that the 
National Task Glossary Code (TGC) will no longer supply the Order number/paragraph reference. This 
contributes to incorrect logging and 6000.15 compliance issues. 

Symptom: Lack of awareness of the effect that modifying the PM/Cert Master fields may have on logging 
requirements. 

Solution: National task references may have a default “Total Tasks” of other than “1” and should not be modified 
unless the user has an understanding of the results. If no other fields below the task count are populated 
with data, the default value for this field is “1”. 

Remarks: There is currently an approved NAS Change Proposal (NCP) that will mitigate the issue via a Remote Monitor
ing and Logging System (RMLS) software modification. 
 
For additional information, please contact your Service Area RMLS POC. 
ESA – Robert.Dove@faa.gov, (770) 210-7060  
CSA – James.Fulton@faa.gov, (913) 254-8011  
WSA – Donna.Lyseng@faa.gov, (510) 745-3389  
 
If you are an eligible T-SAP submitter and have additional information that pertains to the subject of this do
cument, we encourage you to file your own T-SAP report. Information you possess may be unknown to the E
RC and could augment existing reports. These additional reports may contain important safety information t
hat allows us to identify trends and issues currently not perceived as systemic problems, or reveal a perspec
tive that has not been considered. 

POC Information Email Title Phone

Technical POC1: 

Technical POC2: 

Supply POC: 

Disclaimer: Technical Operations Safety Action Program (T-SAP) Advisories contain important safety information. However, they are not 
directive in nature and do not supersede any directive or policy. For additional information on T-SAP, please visit our website at  
www.t-sap.org or call 877-360-6961  
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